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I spent 1 month in Prague as part of the International Fellowship scheme facilitated by Táňa Langášková of the Theatre Institute, Prague, which was part of an exchange opportunity organised through my studios (Phoenix Arts Association) in Brighton.

My original proposal was to develop my caravan project within the context of being placed in a new city and country. Being based in Prague allowed me the time to reflect more widely on my practice and to begin to think more expansively on the way I worked.

The residency period was part researching the city and meeting people, and partly time to begin some new work. The one month period spent in Prague was perhaps too short to do all the things that I wanted to do, which was to make new contacts within Prague as well as the development of my practice.

However I began making small models of the chalet/cottages situated on the fringes of Prague. I began thinking of the differences and connections to my original caravan project.

Initially I felt that the studios where I was based in Dolní Počernice were a little far out and away from the city and from other artists. But I also felt that the studios did feed into my work in that the 'outside' landscape is very much part of the interior of the studio with these huge windows. I used some floral wallpaper to cover the houses as well as other materials and constructed a 'patched' assemblage to construct the models.

I also began working on a patchwork landscape as a background to the models, I wanted to create a sense of being able to 'escape' and imagine being away and outside in a new place, but actually it felt more like the inside of a room and this sense of experiencing a new landscape and place was my 

experience at Dolní Počernice.

The issue of temporality, memory and home was very much at the forefront of my thinking and this was as a result of being removed from my usual surroundings and ways of working so for me the residency was a positive experience.

If I have any recommendations it would be perhaps for a few more introductions to other artists working in Prague, perhaps also an opportunity to show/discuss work with fellow peers in an informal setting. I 

believe that this would be beneficial to both a visiting artist and artists based in Prague; the sharing of their different practices but also an opportunity to meet with and share our different experiences.

My main experience of being resident in Prague was the opportunity to think and reflect, but also take in new people, artists, galleries and the architecture. I believe that my time in Prague will continue to have an 

effect on my practice in the following months/years.

